
 

“Every student will excel, both personally and for the benefit of humanity.” 
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________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Friday, May 29, 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Marysville Parents, 
 
Please take a moment to review the following District communication. 
 
Credit Recovery 
Due to the unusual circumstances this school year, Marysville High School will be offering FREE Credit Recovery courses 
to our currently enrolled students.  All courses are scheduled to begin on Monday, June 15 2020 and conclude on Friday, 
August 21, 2020.  For more information or to register, please contact MHS counselors Todd Robinson at 
trobinson@marysvilleschools.us or Holly Price at hprice@marysvilleschools.us.  The deadline for all registrations is 
Friday, June 12, 2020. 
 
Personal Belongings 
Building principals are in the process of developing schedules for parents and students to gather their personal 
belongings and return learning materials (i.e., textbooks, Chromebooks, Wi-Fi hotspots, etc.) to buildings before the 
District breaks for summer.  These schedules will be communicated to all families sometime next week.  Additionally, the 
District highly recommends that everyone wear personal protective equipment (i.e., face masks, gloves, etc.) and practice 
social distancing from one another at all times during these visits. 
 
Food Distribution 
The District remains committed to providing “grab-and-go” meals to students age 18 and under.  Grab-and-go meals will 
include both breakfast and lunch items for the week (Monday thru Friday).  So that the food service department can 
anticipate the number of meals to prepare, please fill out the following survey https://forms.gle/vadRbfSvcSL3QxpA8.  All 
meals will be made available for pickup in the bus loop behind Marysville High School from 11:00 AM thru 1:00 PM on the 
following dates: 
 

• Wednesday, June 3, 2020 

• Wednesday, June 10, 2020 
 
Device Repairs 
If your child(ren)’s MPS issued Chromebook or iPad device needs repair, you may drop it off at your child(ren)’s school 
office on Mondays from 9:00-11:00 AM.  Due to current pandemic safety protocols, it will take 11 days for the device(s) to 
be repaired and returned.  In the meantime, a “loaner” device may be issued (if any are available). 
 
Questions, Comments, or Concerns 
If you have any questions, comments, or concerns, please feel free to contact your child(ren)’s teacher(s) or building 
principal(s); we will do our best to respond within 24-hours. 
 
As always, thank you for your continuous support throughout this difficult time; together we are #1MARYSVILLE! 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Shawn K. Wightman, Ed.D. 
SUPERINTENDENT 
Marysville Public Schools 
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